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gary@sunderlandeng.com

From: Durham Engineers Club <durhamengineersclub-gmail.com@shared1.ccsend.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 7:36 AM
To: gary@sunderlandeng.com
Subject: June 2025 - Durham Engineers Club Meeting:  Doing Business with the NCDOT Post-

Helene

  
  
  

 

  

Jun 19 

June 2025 - Durham Engineers Club 
Meeting 
Please join us for our monthly meeting. 

  

Mayflower XVI Seafood Restaurant 
3742 Durham-Chapel Hill Blvd, Durham, NC 27707 
View on map 

 

 

Jun 19, 2025 05:00pm - Jun 19, 2025 08:30pm 
Add to Google · Outlook Web · Outlook Mobile · Yahoo · iCal 
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Register  
 

Decline  
   

  
  

Upcoming Meetings: 
 
July 17, 2025  
Field Trip: Building Power Systems 
for Reliability and Dependability at 
Duke University 
 
August 21, 2025 
Field Trip to Pendergraph Machines 
 
September 18, 2025 
Engineering Ethics; David Evans, PE 
 
October 14, 2025 
Annual Fundraising Golf Tournament 
 
October 16, 2025 - TBA 
 
November 20, 2025 
Charles Swannack: AI and the Real 
World 
 
DUES ARE DUE! 
 
Annual dues are $40, and are 
payable: 

 Via meeting registration 
 Via cash or check at a 

meeting 
 Via check mailed to 

Durham Engineers Club, 
P.O. Box 1964, Durham 
27702 

 
Starting in 2026, dues will be 
$50/year 
 
Job Opportunities  
 
.  

 

 

Route 19 W before Hurricane Helene 

 

Route 19 W after Hurricane Helene 

  
Doing Business with the NCDOT Post-Helene  

  
by 
  

Dan Lieberman, VP, Branch Civil 
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Dan's career now spans 35 years working on major 
construction projects on the east coast as an Engineer, 
Project Manager and now VP of Operations. Notable 
projects include D.C. Metro stations and tunnel, Lock 
and Dam 5 in Louisiana, and the Big Dig in Boston. 
Recently Dan was assigned to an acquired company in 
Burnsville, NC to support acquisition and integration.  
 
During this time, approximately 6 months ago, 
Hurricane Helene chose Burnsville, NC as one of its 
ground zero sites, dumping 30+ inches of rain and 
devastating the area with major damage, including area 
wide communication, power, and water outages. Dan’s 
company Branch Civil was there on day one to support 
the North Carolina Department of Transportation 
(NCDOT) and the community. This presentation will 
guide you through the emergency response and what’s 
currently happening with doing business with the 
NCDOT.  
 
 
Dear Fellow Professional: 
 
Please consider this special invitation to attend our regular monthly meeting 
on Thursday,June 19, 2025 from 5:00 to 8:30 PM. Please note that we will 
be starting a half-hour earlier than usual due to the fact that The Mayflower 
does not have a buffet.. 
 
Social time is from 5:00-5:30 PM, and dinner is from 5:30 to about 6:30 PM, 
followed by the speaker presentation. 
 
One (1.0) PDH will be provided, a terrific bargain! Please click on the 
"Register" link above, or decline if you are not able to attend. Feel free to 
forward this invitation to as many others as you would like using the link at 
the bottom of this e-mail. 
 
If you do not wish to continue to receive event invitations from the Durham 
Engineers Club, please unsubscribe using the link at the bottom of this e-
mail. 
 
Please click on the link above to register. We look forward to seeing you at 
the meeting! 
 
Sincerely, 
René Johnson 
Secretary, Durham Engineers Club 
durhamengineersclub@gmail.com 
919-215-3509 

   

 




